Hillsboro Area Public Library
Dustrict

Public Notice Patron Policies

Social Media Policy

Hillsboro Area Public Library District uses social media tools to present events of
interest to its patrons and the Hillsboro and surrounding communities. The
following is intended to inform users of the policies for posting comments and
other information on all of Hillsboro Area Public Library District’s social media

websites/pages.

We will not be allowing any posts and comments from our members and others
interested in each social media post. If anyone has any comments or questions
about a social media post, we welcome them to contact the library staff by calling
us at our number - 217-532-3055.

While we do believe in the right to free speech; offensive or threatening language
will not be tolerated. As this is a “family and retiree friendly” library, cursing,
threatening language, or offensive language will not be tolerated as it infringes

upon others rights to safety, the right to read or study.



